
 

 
 
 
 

May 10, 2024 
 

The Honorable Tom Cole     The Honorable Rosa DeLauro 
Chairman       Ranking Member 
House Committee on Appropriations    House Committee on Appropriations 
H-307 The Capitol      H-307 The Capitol 
Washington, DC 20515     Washington, DC 20515 
 
Dear Chairman Cole and Ranking Member DeLauro, 
 
I am requesting funding for the West Point City, Utah Multipurpose Park project in fiscal year 
2025. The entity to receive funding for this project is West Point City, Utah. The funding would 
be used to purchase 10 acres of property and associated water shares to build park space adjacent 
to the new junior high school.  
 
The project has a Federal nexus because the funding is for purposes authorized in 42 U.S.C. 
5305(a)(1).  
 
I certify that neither I nor my immediate family has any financial interest in this project.  
 
Sincerely,  
 

 
Representative Blake Moore 
Member of Congress 
 


